
   
 

 
 

The Dining Room at The Goring to Relaunch in Spring 2024 

London, 22 January 2024: The Dining Room at The Goring is set to relaunch in Spring 2024, following 
a major refurbishment of both the restaurant and the kitchen at the five-star luxury hotel in Belgravia.  
 
Russell Sage Studio is leading the multimillion-pound redesign of The Dining Room, The Goring’s 
flagship restaurant, which has held one Michelin star since 2016. The new design will have an opulent 
aesthetic that honours the history of the hotel and the grand proportions of the restaurant, whilst also 
creating a fresh feel that reflects the exceptional modern British menus created by Executive Chef 
Graham Squire.  
 
Alongside the redesign of the restaurant, a new state-of-the-art kitchen will be installed, including a 
chef’s table that will provide an exclusive guest experience in pride of place on the working pass. The 
custom-built chef’s table will allow up to six guests to dine fully immersed in the buzz of the kitchen.    
 

### 
 
Notes to Editors 
The Dining Room at The Goring is currently closed for the refurbishment. Further details and dates of 
the relaunch to be announced in due course.  
During this time, guests can dine in The Veranda for breakfast, afternoon tea, a selection of light bites 
and classic dishes for dinner. The Bar is also open for all-day dining. 
  
About The Goring 
The Goring was opened in 1910 by Otto Goring and is now the only five-star luxury hotel in London 
that is owned and run by the family that built it. Deep in the heart of Belgravia, close to Buckingham 
Palace, The Goring is within strolling distance of the Royal Parks and some of the city’s finest shops, 
theatres and galleries. In January 2013 The Goring was granted a Royal Warrant of appointment to 
HM The Queen for Hospitality Services and in 2016 The Dining Room was awarded its first Michelin 

https://www.thegoring.com/food-drink/the-veranda/


   
 
star. The Goring reflects one family’s passion for quality, whose members have prided themselves on 
providing comfort, good food and drink and the most attentive service for over a hundred years.  
www.thegoring.com  
 
 

For press enquiries relating to The Dining Room, please contact Sauce Communications 
thegoring@saucecommunications.com 

 
For press enquiries related to The Goring and its other F&B outlets, please contact JPR 

thegoring@jpublicrelations.com  
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